
Stars of the Week 
 

Purple: Robyn 

Green: Ebony 
Red: Tobin 
Blue: Tristen 
 

Swimming 
 

Red Class will commence 
swimming lessons for 12 

weeks every Tuesday 
from  

18th April 2023 
To 

18th July 2023 
 
 
 
 

Egg Decorating Competition 
 

Below are winners of the 
competition. Thank you to all 
those who entered we have a 

super turn out. 
 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 

Trip Payment Deadlines 
Reminder  

Final payments for 
Robinwood are due by 17th 

April. 
 

Wishing you all a happy 
and peaceful Easter. 

From all the 
Broadbottom Staff 

 

 
 

School re-opens on Monday 
17th April at 8.50am. 

We look forward to seeing 
you then, all refreshed and 
ready for the summer term. 

 

Good Luck Mrs Dawson 
 

Mrs Dawson leaves us to 
commences her maternity 

leave today. We wish her lots 
of rest, ready for Baby 

Dawsons arrival in May. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Welcome to Mrs Wilson 

 
Red Class will be taught by Mrs 

Wilson next term and Purple Class 
will be taught by Mr McNee. 

 

 
 

Clubs for next half term are live on 
Parent Pay and will commence on 
18th April for 6 weeks, the last club 

will be Thursday 25th May 

 
 
 

 
Lunch Orders 

Please remember to place your 
child’s lunch order for after the 

holiday, to avoid them having no 
menu choice. 

 

Parent Governor 
A vacancy has arisen for a parent 

governor. If you would be 
interested in filling this post, 
please speak to Mrs Marrow 

after the holiday. 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

@broadietweets 

Class of the Week 
  

Will commence again w/c 17th 
April 2023 

Well done to Red , who 
enjoyed their duvet day today. 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Jodrell Bank Trip  

 
Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed 

their visit on Tuesday. 

Here are some of the 

things they said

… 

 
 

 

Easter Bunny Hop  

 
 

Everyone had a lovely time this morning bunny hopping 

for Willow Wood. We have raised in excess of £500, 

which is exceptional for such a small school. Thank you 

for all your generous donations to this cause. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

       

       

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


